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HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL REGISTRATION  
Registration is being accepted for Tiny Tots 
through Grade 8. Information about Holy 

Family School can be obtained by calling 973-377-4181 
or visiting the school office for an information packet. 
Enrollment in kindergarten requires the child to have 
reached his or her fifth birthday by October 1.  

CONGRATULATIONS HFS 8TH GRADERS  
  

We congratulate our 8th Graders  who 
will be attending the following High 
Schools in September: 

 
 Aeryn Alvarez-Academy of St. Elizabeth  
 Samuel Label-Seton Hall Prep,  
 Elias Marquez-Regis High School,  
             Carly McNulty-Villa Walsh Academy,  
 Timothy O’Connor-Seton Hall Prep,  
             Aknai (Frank) Pan-Seton Hall Prep,  
             Arvin Valmores– International Polytechnic                     
               High School (Pomona, CA). 

   HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL NEWS           Faith, Family, Academic Excellence!  
    HOLY FAMILY  SCHOOL ANNUAL TALENT SHOW 

    TINY TOTS ENJOYING CIRCUS DAY! 

THE GIFT CARD PROGRAM is a year-long fundraiser 
that everyone can participate in and support Holy Family 
School.  Simply purchase gift cards at face value to the 
stores where you shop and those stores give HFS money 
back.  Please contact the school office, or Maggie Walsh 973
-377-5029 or Marisela Marquez 973-845-2333.  
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FOOD PANTRY Thank you for your support of the Food 
Pantry.  This week’s item is cereal.  Remember we cannot 
accept expired items.  Sharon Carr 973-568-5932, Anne Pla-
toff 973-822- 0430. 

THE FLORHAM PARK FIRE DEPARTMENT 
has an urgent need for new volunteer members 
to carry on the tradition of emergency readi-
ness and response to keep Florham Park safe.  
If you are at least 18 years of age,  please con-

tact the Chief’s Office at 973-377-3241 to discuss this im-
mediate opportunity. 

Villa Walsh Academy will be holding their Sports Camp with 
two session ns offered: Session 1; June 27-June 30; Session 2: 
July 5-8.  For information contact Jamie LoBue at 973-538-
3680x170 

RELIGIOUS ITEMS FOR THE MISSIONS Ginny 
Akhoury is collecting religious items, prayer cards, 
novena booklets, medals, small statues, rosaries 
(broken ones will be repaired) crucifixes and greet-

ing cards, for distribution around the world. These items will be 
sent to missions in Africa, India, the Philippines and many other 
locations.    Please leave any contributions in the baskets at the 
doors of the church. 

OUTSIDE THE PARISH 

Bayley Ellard Class of 66 It’s that “Golden Time” our “50th” 
Reunion!  Where are you classmates?  Please call Ann Marie 
(Sandello) Brady @ 973-714-8638. 

PROLIFE NEWS Please check out the new titles in the 
Right to Life pamphlet racks at the church doors.  They in-
clude Roe plus 40; A Catholic response to the death penalty; 
Healing after abortion; and Explaining the reality of marriage 
to family and friends. 

The Benedicta Leadership Conference for Women and 
Women of Grace Retreat will be held at Malvern Retreat 
House from July 7-10.  The Benedicta Leadership Institute for 
Women trains Catholic Women to be active leaders and men-
tors in accord with their state in life.  The conference will be 
held at Malvern July 7-8.  This will be followed by the Women 
of Grace retreat that will center on the theme “Hail, Holy 
Queen, Mother of Mercy: Our Refuge on the Battlefield of 
Life”.  The retreat will include presentations by four speakers.  
For more information please contact 610-644-0400. 

Fall Semester Position Available at Assumption College for  
Sisters, Denville: Instructor possessing a Master’s Degree in 
History for World Civilization 1.  Interested applicants should 
send resume to Sister Joseph Spring, SCC. presi-
dent@acs350.org by July 1. 


